July 25, 2013

Dear Mr. Hal,

| wanted to thank you and your staff for the great service and care we received for our daughter Taylor
while she attended Rancho Heritage Preschool for more than two years.

While looking for a preschool in the local area, we had a many choices. However, we are glad we chose
Rancho Heritage and we did for many reasons. We received a recommendation from a neighbor whose
daughter attended RHS. Her mother could not say enough great things about RHS!

RHS was the only school willing to allow students who were not potty trained. The hours of operation
made it easier if | had to attend an early meeting with a long commute or if we both had to work late,
we knew we could always make it on time. The facility is always kept clean and freshly painted and
decorated by the teachers. The learning environment is excellent and the curriculum was amazing! Our
daughter developed her math skills, reading skills, science, and history and even learned some Spanish!

The activities you and your staff put together, including the recitals, graduation, pony picture day, etc.
made it that much more enjoyable. All the arts and crafts were carefully thought out and even Mother’s
and Father’s Day gifts were simply adorable.

We knew our daughter was in a safe place every day when we dropped her off and didn’t worry (at least
not after the first few days). © It is difficult as a parent to drop off a child while we attend work and |
like most moms always question if our child is receiving the best care possible. | know that Taylor was
well cared for and most importantly, she enjoyed being there!

Your staff has been terrific to our family and the patience they have shown to all the students and
families has been greatly appreciated!

| can’t say enough nice about all of them, but | know my daughter will miss every one of them, especially
Ms. Esther and Ms. Ruby.

Thank you for all your support over the years and thank you for helping families in the neighborhood by
providing great quality day care, and preschool.

We appreciate you all and all that you do!

Sincerely,

My 2@79/9/\

The Esparza Family



